M Gma || Joan McNamara <jmcnamara@natickma.org>

Re: recommendation for the walk to end homelessness

Brian Lauzon <lauzon@natickpolice.com> Thu, Aug 4, 2022 at 12:02 PM
To: Joan McNamara <jmcnamara@natickma.org>

Joan,

After reviewing the applicant's proposal, we would recommend that the Select Board approve this application for a permit to use the public ways for this event. We

would ask that the applicant to provide for one police paid detail officer to be stationed at the intersection of South Main Street and Curve Street to safely and
efficiently cross the participants.

Respectfully submitted,

Deputy Chief Brian G. Lauzon

On Thu, Aug 4, 2022 at 11:03 AM Joan McNamara <jmcnamara@natickma.org> wrote:
Hi Brian,

Attached is a request for the walk to end homelessness. Kindly give me your recommendation when you get a chance.
Thanks

Joan

JOAN M. McNAMARA

Executive Assistant to the Town Administrator
and Select Board
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